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Monitoring Group Meeting 
May 11, 2010 
4:00 - 5:00 pm 
LTA Room, Waterford Town Hall 
 
 
Attendees: Kim Barber, Marcia Benvenuti, Dick Conway, Don Danila, John Jasper, Don 
Landers, Dave Lersch, Steve Loomis, Dick Mason, Joe Mingo, Franca Parra, Marvin Schutt, 
Judith Rondeau, Niantic River Watershed Coordinator 
 
Judy Rondeau opened the meeting at 4 pm. 
 
1. Presentations – Don Danila and Don Landers made the following presentations for the 

monitoring group:  
a. “Changes in the Fish and Macroinvertebrate Assemblage of the Niantic River over the 
Past 33 Years” - Don Danila  
b. “Niantic River Eelgrass Study” - Don Landers  
 
Judy will obtain digital copies of the presentations and Dominion’s 2009 Marine 
Environment Monitoring Annual Report to post on the Niantic River website. 

 
2. Any other issues? Several members commented that the Monitoring Group and the 

Education/Outreach group benefit by meeting together. Therefore next month, both groups 
will meet jointly. 

 
3. Next meeting June 8th, 2010: 4:00 – 5:00 pm 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:25 pm. 
 
 
Action Items: 

∼ None 
 
 


